
21st March 2025 

The next school holiday: 

School closes for the Easter holidays at 1:30pm Friday 4th April and we reopen on        

Tuesday 22nd April at 8:45am. Thank you 

FREE MATHS WORSHOP 

On Monday 25th March all children will be taking part in a fun maths 
workshop linked to money run by As Creatives. There is no charge for 

this workshop as school are providing this as a maths enrichment  
opportunity.  

We are having an Eid lunch on 3rd April. If your child is on packed lunches but would like 

to join in, please pay £2.70 on Scopay. You do not need to pay if your child is entitled to 

free school meals.  

£390 was raised by  the children and parents for the Reading Race Event!  We have             

decided to spend the money on new books for the class libraries. Thank you very much 

for your sponsorship and continued support. 

On Monday 24th March we are having a Grand Opening of our new Eco garden by the 

Mayor of Pendle at 10:15am. All parents are welcome! 


